## THE WHITE HOUSE WASHINGTON

October 7, 1971

Dear Bob:

I want you to know how much I appreciate the support you have given for the objectives of our new economic policies by your vote against Senate Resolution 169, which would have disapproved the deferral of federal pay increases.

Your responsible action on the Floor today advances economic stability and is in the overriding public interest.

With best personal regards,

Sincerely,

Honorable Robert J. Dole United States Senate Washington, D.C.